
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: February 8, 2024

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:   Renovation of Administration Building Elevator

I would like to discuss renovation of the Administration Building elevator the next 
Committee of the Whole meeting. The current elevator was installed in 1990 and 
has had reoccurring issues for the past several years.  

The cost of this renovation is $228,500 and will be supplied and installed by 
Kone, Inc., located in Livonia, Michigan. The quote for this purchase is attached 
with pricing from Omnia Partners Purchasing, which satisfied the Board’s 
requirement to bid.  This project will consist of the removal and replacement of 
the elevator car, changing the movement system from a piston actuator to a 
cable system, and replacing the machine room components located in the 
basement. This purchase will be paid from Capital Funds.

Please let me know if there are any questions. Thank you. 
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